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PEPCO VAULT LOWERING AT 9TH & 
MONROE STREET 

 

 
 

OVERVIEW 

Location: 9th & Monroe Street, NE  
Washington, DC 

Client: Horning Brothers Inc.  

Period of Performance:  
June 2017—August 2017  

Contract Value: $22,535.71 

FMCC Job No.:  10455 

 

Project Description 
The PEPCO Vault Lowering project was an emergency project subcontracted to 
Fort Myer Construction by Horning Brothers to lower the side walls of a PEPCO 
Vault on the northeast corner of Monroe Street and 9th Street.  
 

Fort Myer’s responsibilities included excavating a manhole 24" below proposed 
grade, saw cutting existing concrete manhole 12" below grade, removal of excess 
manhole walls, frame, and cover. We also performed installation of a new frame 
and cover level with the new proposed grade, along with back fill of the manhole 
and final restoration of the sidewalk. 

Project Significance 
This project shows our electrical department’s ability to handle emergency projects 
in a timely manner and on budget.   
 
Client References 
Alex Berleya, Construction Manager, Horning Brothers 
333 14th Street, NW  |  Washington, DC 20010 
aberley@horningbrothers.com |  202.659.0700 

Key Personnel 
Mike Dorsey - Project Manager            
Travis White - Superintendent 
Stephen Sessa - Foreman 

     


